
  

 
 
 
 
 
 
Dear Parents/Carers 
 
I would like to send you my very good wishes at what is proving to be a very difficult time 
for many of us.  It is important that we try to maintain a level of communication with the 
parents and families of our Year 6 Students who will be joining Pedmore High School in 
September.  It is therefore my intention to keep you informed over the next few months 
leading up to the start of the new academic year, most importantly to ensure you receive 
the relevant documentation which will support your child`s transition into Year 7 at 
Pedmore.  
 
You will find with this letter the Parent Information Pack which outlines important 
guidelines, details and policies relevant to Pedmore High School.  You will also find 
included the Student Personal Information Pack.  It is important that you complete this 
document and then return the pack directly to the school address below.  You can 
also find an electronic version of the Student Personal Information Pack on the school website 
www.pedmorehighschool.uk/year6induction.  This can be completed online and returned as an 
email attachment to parents@pedmorehighschool.uk.  Please return by as soon as possible. 
 
We look forward to working with you and welcoming your child to Pedmore High School.   
We are still hoping to be able to run some transition sessions so that our new students 
have the opportunity to meet key staff and become more familiar with our school.  Of 
course, this will clearly depend on the national situation and whether schools are able to 
re-open before the summer holidays. 
 
Yours sincerely 
 

 
 
Gareth Lloyd  
Headteacher 
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